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J. Weygandt 2012-05-03 Explores computer-intensive probability and statistics for
ecosystem management decision making Simulation is an accessible way to explain
probability and stochastic model behavior to beginners. This book introduces
probability and statistics to future and practicing ecosystem managers by
providing a comprehensive treatment of these two areas. The author presents a
self-contained introduction for individuals involved in monitoring, assessing, and
managing ecosystems and features intuitive, simulation-based explanations of
probabilistic and statistical concepts. Mathematical programming details are
provided for estimating ecosystem model parameters with Minimum Distance, a robust
and computer-intensive method. The majority of examples illustrate how probability
and statistics can be applied to ecosystem management challenges. There are over
50 exercises - making this book suitable for a lecture course in a natural
resource and/or wildlife management department, or as the main text in a program
of self-study. Key features: Reviews different approaches to wildlife and
ecosystem management and inference. Uses simulation as an accessible way to
explain probability and stochastic model behavior to beginners. Covers material
from basic probability through to hierarchical Bayesian models and spatial/
spatio-temporal statistical inference. Provides detailed instructions for using R,
along with complete R programs to recreate the output of the many examples
presented. Provides an introduction to Geographic Information Systems (GIS) along
with examples from Quantum GIS, a free GIS software package. A companion website
featuring all R code and data used throughout the book. Solutions to all exercises
are presented along with an online intelligent tutoring system that supports
readers who are using the book for self-study.
Strategic Cost Management John K. Shank 1993 An indispensable guide for managers
concerned with cost, strategy, and business re-engineering. Experts on the
strategic use of cost data, the authors show how stategic cost management is
revolutionizing accounting practices in leading companies. Includes numerous
examples. 120 line drawings.
Applied Marketing Daniel Padgett 2019-04-02 Applied Marketing is a concise product
that provides the very latest examples of marketing techniques and campaigns from
today,s business world without compromising on traditional theories of marketing.
Marketing is about decision making and professors want material that will help
students develop their critical thinking skills so they can think like a marketer
and see that marketing is everywhere around them. Who better to develop such a
product than a practitioner, Andrew Loos of Attack Marketing, and an academic,
Daniel Padgett of Auburn University. Together these authors provide insights into
what employers need, know the latest tools used by companies today and can help
students smoothly move from the classroom to their careers. Applied Marketing
connects traditional marketing with customer-perspective marketing, thus teaching
students the value of allowing customers to feel more connected to the product,
brand and company.
Cornerstones of Cost Management Don R. Hansen 2017-01-27 Hansen/Mowen’s
CORNERSTONES OF COST MANAGEMENT, 4E demonstrates the dynamic nature of cost
accounting in today’s changing business environment. The book covers functionalbased cost and control, and then activity-based cost systems, giving students the
skills to manage any cost management system. Developed using extensive research on
student learning behavior, this book presents concepts in a unique format that
speaks to how students learn. Cornerstones examples in each chapter emphasize the
How, Why, and What-Ifs of basic cost management concepts, while delving into the
conceptual nature of each equation or topic. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Advanced Mechanics of Materials and Applied Elasticity Ansel C. Ugural 2011-06-21
This systematic exploration of real-world stress analysis has been completely
updated to reflect state-of-the-art methods and applications now used in
aeronautical, civil, and mechanical engineering, and engineering mechanics.
Distinguished by its exceptional visual interpretations of solutions, Advanced
Mechanics of Materials and Applied Elasticity offers in-depth coverage for both
students and engineers. The authors carefully balance comprehensive treatments of
solid mechanics, elasticity, and computer-oriented numerical methods—preparing
readers for both advanced study and professional practice in design and analysis.
This major revision contains many new, fully reworked, illustrative examples and
an updated problem set—including many problems taken directly from modern
practice. It offers extensive content improvements throughout, beginning with an
all-new introductory chapter on the fundamentals of materials mechanics and
elasticity. Readers will find new and updated coverage of plastic behavior, threedimensional Mohr’s circles, energy and variational methods, materials, beams,
failure criteria, fracture mechanics, compound cylinders, shrink fits, buckling of
stepped columns, common shell types, and many other topics. The authors present
significantly expanded and updated coverage of stress concentration factors and
contact stress developments. Finally, they fully introduce computer-oriented
approaches in a comprehensive new chapter on the finite element method.
Working Papers for Managerial Accounting Peter Brewer 2011-01-19 The basic
approach to teaching taxation hasnt changed in decades. Todays student deserves a
new approach. McGraw-Hills Taxation of Individuals and Business Entities continues
to be a bold and innovative new textbook that has generated enthusiasm across the
country. With over 120 adoptionsin the first edition alone, McGraw-Hills Taxation
Series is designed to provide a unique, innovative, and engaging learning
experience for students studying taxation. The breadth of the topical coverage,
the storyline approach to presenting the material, the emphasis on the tax and
nontax consequences of multiple parties involved in transactions, and the
integration of financial and tax accounting topics make this book ideal for the
modern tax curriculum
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Accounting Information Systems Ulric J. Gelinas 2014-06-01 Owners and managers

Managerial Accounting (16th Edition) Ray H. Garrison 2020
Quick Calculus Daniel Kleppner 1991-01-16 Quick Calculus 2nd Edition A SelfTeaching Guide Calculus is essential for understanding subjects ranging from
physics and chemistry to economics and ecology. Nevertheless, countless students
and others who need quantitative skills limit their futures by avoiding this
subject like the plague. Maybe that's why the first edition of this self-teaching
guide sold over 250,000 copies. Quick Calculus, Second Edition continues to teach
the elementary techniques of differential and integral calculus quickly and
painlessly. Your "calculus anxiety" will rapidly disappear as you work at your own
pace on a series of carefully selected work problems. Each correct answer to a
work problem leads to new material, while an incorrect response is followed by
additional explanations and reviews. This updated edition incorporates the use of
calculators and features more applications and examples. ".makes it possible for a
person to delve into the mystery of calculus without being mystified." --Physics
Teacher
Strategic Management Forest R. David 2014-07-16 For undergraduate and graduate
courses in strategy. In today's economy, gaining and sustaining a competitive
advantage is harder than ever. Strategic Management captures the complexity of the
current business environment and delivers the latest skills and concepts with
unrivaled clarity, helping students develop their own cutting-edge strategy
through skill-developing exercises. The Fifteenth Edition has been thoroughly
updated and revised with current research and concepts. This edition includes 29
new cases and end-of- chapter material, including added exercises and review
questions. MyManagementLab for Strategic Management is a total learning package.
MyManagementLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program that truly
engages students in learning. It helps students better prepare for class, quizzes,
and exams-resulting in better performance in the course-and provides educators a
dynamic set of tools for gauging individual and class progress.
The Alpha Phi Quarterly ... 1888
The Blood Supply of Bone Murray Brookes 1971
Crisis Communication Finn Frandsen 2020-08-24 Finn Frandsen and Winni Johansen
have won the 2019 Danish communication prize (KOM-pris) for their world-class
research in organisational crises, crisis management and crisis communication.
This prize is awarded by The Danish Union of Journalists (Dansk Journalistforbund)
and Kforum.
http://mgmt.au.dk/nyheder/nyheder/news-item/artikel/finn-frandsen-and-winni-johans
en-win-the-kom-pris-2019/ The aim of this handbook is to provide an up-to-date
introduction to the discipline of crisis communication. Based on the most recent
international research and through a series of levels (from the textual to the
inter-societal level), this handbook introduces the reader to the most important
concepts, models, theories and debates within the field of crisis communication.
Crisis communication is a young and very vibrant field of research and practice.
It is therefore crucial that researchers, students and practitioners have access
to presentations and discussions of the most recent research. Like the other
handbooks in the HOCS series, this handbook contains a general introduction, a
chapter on the history of crisis communication research, a series of thematic
chapters on crisis communication research at various levels, a chapter
perspectives, a glossary of key terms, and lists of further reading for each
chapter (with references to publications in English, German, and French). Overview
Section I – Introducing the field General introduction A brief history of crisis
management and crisis communication: From organizational practice to academic
discipline Reframing the field: Public crisis management, political crisis
management, and corporate crisis management Section II – Between text and context
Image repair theory Situational crisis communication theory: Influences,
provenance, evolution, and prospects Contingency theory: Evolution from a public
relations theory to a theory of strategic conflict management Discourse of
renewal: Understanding the theory’s implications for the field of crisis
communication Making sense of crisis sensemaking theory: Weick’s contributions to
the study of crisis communication Arenas and voices in organizational crisis
communication: How far have we come? Visual crisis communication Section III –
Organizational level To minimize or mobilize? The trade-offs associated with the
crisis communication process Internal crisis communication: On current and future
research Whistleblowing in organizations Employee reactions to negative media
coverage Crisis communication and organizational resilience Section IV –
Interorganizational level Fixing the broken link: Communication strategies for
supply chain crises Reputational interdependence and spillover: Exploring the
contextual challenges of spillover crisis response Crisis management consulting:
An emerging field of study Section V – Societal level Crisis and emergency risk
communication: Past, present, and future Crisis communication in public
organizations Communicating and managing crisis in the world of politics Crisis
communication and the political scandal Crisis communication and social media:
Short history of the evolution of social media in crisis communication Mass media
and their symbiotic relationship with crisis Section VI – Intersocietal level
Should CEOs of multinationals be spokespersons during an overseas product harm
crisis? Intercultural and multicultural approaches to crisis communication Section
VII – Critical approaches Ethics in crisis communication Section VIII – The future
The future of organizational crises, crisis management and crisis communication
For a detailed table of contents, please see here.
Consumer Behaviour in Action Peter Ling 2015 Consumer Behaviour in Action
introduces marketing students to the fundamental concepts of consumer behaviour in
a contemporary context. The text provides a distinctly balanced approach as it
balances theory with practical applications and research methods for understanding
consumers. Practicalexamples and case studies provide global, regional and local
industry examples. Research and insights from fields such as psychology, sociology
and complex systems are included. Extended cases studies covering topics such as
Nike, Cricket Australia, Target, and McDonalds in overseas markets, drawtogether
each part of the book to bring together the themes discussed and encourage
students to encourage a deeper understanding of the material. The accompanying
enriched oBook and supplementary digital resources provides superior ready-to-use
support for both students and lecturers.
Warning Miracle
Im, Management Accounting 8e Hansen 2006-11-01
The Art of Solidarity in the Middle Ages Gervase Rosser 2015 Explores the motives
and experiences of the medieval men and women who joined together in guilds,
family-like societies that affected most aspects of their members' lives.
Managerial Accounting Tools for Business Decision Making 6E with WileyPlus Jerry
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rely on today's accounting professional to identify and monitor enterprise risks
and to provide quality assurance for a company's information systems. ACCOUNTING
INFORMATION SYSTEMS, 10E focuses on three critical accounting information systems
in use today: enterprise systems, e-Business systems, and controls for maintaining
those systems. The text fully explores the integrated nature of AIS with its
foundations in information technology, business processes, strategic management,
security, and internal controls. Students will easily grasp even the most
challenging subjects as they explore today's most intriguing AIS topics discussed
in a conversational and relaxed tone rather than complex technical language. The
tenth edition provides students with the necessary tools for organizing and
managing information to help them succeed and protect the integrity of their
employer's information system. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Consumer Behavior Solomon 1973
Fundamentals of Organizational Behaviour : Key Concepts, Skills, and Best
Practices Robert Kreitner 2007 Wolves belong in packs - they are social animals.
They live, hunt, eat, and play together. But these social elements are learned.
When a wolf is still a pup, rough-and-tumble play helps to develop its
relationships with fellow pups and to establish its place in the pecking order.
These pups will grow up to be members of the same pack, and what is established
while they are young continues on to adulthood. Organizational behaviour in people
is learned, too - and, like the wolf pups, learning is best done through practice.
Fundamentals of Organizational Behaviour: Key Concepts, Skills & Best Practices
sets a new standard for fundamental OB texts. Incorporating lean, efficient
coverage of core OB concepts with an array of rich learning tools, this text is
flexible and engaging. The Second Canadian Edition has been designed to promote
active learning, integrating student friendly material with experiential
exercises. Unique and engaging features of the text are combined with an
integrated tool kit for mastering organizational behaviour and tackling exams.
Excelling at organizational behaviour is a hands-on active process. Fundamentals
of Organizational Behaviour: Key Concepts, Skills & Best Practices gives students
the material, the skills, and the abilities to lead the pack.
Rajasthan Geography Shaurya Singh Rathore 2018-01-17 The Geography of Rajasthan
PDF is an attempt to provide chapter-wise information on various topics that for
part of RAS Examination Geography Syllabus. The PDF contains 19 chapters covering
across dimension of Geography, most of the information is available on the website
of RajRAS in geography section. The idea behind PDF is to consolidate the
information related Geography of Rajasthan in single document. The Geography of
Rajasthan PDF is not merely notes made out of standard books, rather, most of the
information has been sourced from Newspapers, Rajasthan Government sites, and
other current affairs sources. Few of the static Geography chapters have been
prepared from standard Books. Table of Contents: Physical Divisions of Rajasthan
Geology of Rajasthan Earthquake Hazard in Rajasthan Climate of Rajasthan Water
Resources of Rajasthan Water Resource Management Rivers of Rajasthan Important
Lakes in Rajasthan Important Dams of Rajasthan Irrigation in Rajasthan Indira
Gandhi Canal Eastern Rajasthan Canal Project: ERCP Medium Scale Irrigation
Projects Soils of Rajasthan Conservation of Soils of Rajasthan Agro-climatic Zones
of Rajasthan Land Use pattern of Rajasthan Natural Vegetation-Forests of Rajasthan
Wildlife of Rajasthan Wildlife Protected Areas of Rajasthan Livestock of Rajasthan
Tribes of Rajasthan Hydrocarbon Rajasthan Basin Mines & Minerals of Rajasthan
Agriculture Snapshot of Rajasthan
Handbook of Employee Selection James L. Farr 2017-03-27 This second edition of the
Handbook of Employee Selection has been revised and updated throughout to reflect
current thinking on the state of science and practice in employee selection. In
this volume, a diverse group of recognized scholars inside and outside the United
States balance theory, research, and practice, often taking a global perspective.
Divided into eight parts, chapters cover issues associated with measurement, such
as validity and reliability, as well as practical concerns around the development
of appropriate selection procedures and implementation of selection programs.
Several chapters discuss the measurement of various constructs commonly used as
predictors, and other chapters confront criterion measures that are used in test
validation. Additional sections include chapters that focus on ethical and legal
concerns and testing for certain types of jobs (e.g., blue collar jobs). The
second edition features a new section on technology and employee selection. The
Handbook of Employee Selection, Second Edition provides an indispensable reference
for scholars, researchers, graduate students, and professionals in industrial and
organizational psychology, human resource management, and related fields.
Environmental Life Cycle Costing David Hunkeler 2008-05-29 Balances Scientific and
Economic Points of View to Thoroughly Address Management Issues Responding to the
need for clarification and benchmarks, Environmental Life Cycle Costing provides
the fundamental basis on which to establish a definitive methodology. Clearly
defining environmental LCC, this book balances scientific and economic points of
view and thoroughly addresses the management perspective. Demonstrates the Process
From Problem Definition to Analysis, to Presentation The book focuses on
environmental LCC but also analyzes conventional LCC and societal LCC, providing
case studies for each. It presents the link between life cycle costing and life
cycle assessment and then explores public, private, and societal options. The book
also explains all components of the method using the cross-cutting example of a
washing machine. It also provides categorizations that permit the method to be
adapted or streamlined as a function of the time available to the practitioner.
Case study boxes demonstrate the process for carrying out an LCC, from problem
definition to analysis and ultimate presentation to the decision maker. Experts
Integrate Conventional Thinking with Emerging Ideas Environmental LCC summarizes
all costs associated with the life cycle of a product regardless of who bears
those costs. It includes present and future money flows as well as those to be
internalized in the decision relevant future. A collaboration of experts at the
forefront of research, this book ties conventional thinking on life cycle costs
into emerging theory and practice by including environmental and social cost
analyses and linking LCC to the environmental and social pillars of
sustainability.
Managerial Accounting: Asia-Pacific Edition John Sands 2018-10-01 Managerial
Accounting is characterised by a strong pedagogical framework and a dynamic and
practical approach that directly demonstrates how students can develop their
careers in real life. The text introduces students to the underlying concepts and
applications of management accounting tools based on the traditional allocation
approach and absorption costing method, and uses Staircase exercises in each
chapter to build knowledge and help learners to link the content between chapters
as they progress through the book. This title uses easy-to-understand, studentfriendly language, uncomplicated examples, a logical discussion of concepts that
matches student learning processes, and clear visual explanations that support
student understanding.
Covid-19 Pandemic Geospatial Information and Community Resilience Abbas Rajabifard
2021-06-08 "The Open Access version of this book, available at https:
//www.taylorfrancis.com/books/oa-edit/10.1201/9781003181590, has been made
available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0
license." Geospatial information plays an important role in managing location
dependent pandemic situations across different communities and domains. Geospatial
information and technologies are particularly critical to strengthening urban and
managerial-accounting-hansen-mowen-solution-bing

rural resilience, where economic, agricultural, and various social sectors all
intersect. Examining the United Nations' SDGs from a geospatial lens will ensure
that the challenges are addressed for all populations in different locations. This
book, with worldwide contributions focused on COVID-19 pandemic, provides
interdisciplinary analysis and multi-sectoral expertise on the use of geospatial
information and location intelligence to support community resilience and
authorities to manage pandemics.
A Modern Epidemic Professor Louise A Baur 2012-03-21 Obesity and diabetes are not
just problems for the individual. They pose risks to the environmental,
psychological and economic stability of the entire world. The solutions,
therefore, need to be equally wide-ranging and accessible to all. The authors
write about the causes and consequences of obesity and diabetes, as well as
prevention and treatment.
Engineering Mechanics: Statics, SI Edition Andrew Pytel 2016-01-01 ENGINEERING
MECHANICS: STATICS, 4E, written by authors Andrew Pytel and Jaan Kiusalaas,
provides readers with a solid understanding of statics without the overload of
extraneous detail. The authors use their extensive teaching experience and firsthand knowledge to deliver a presentation that's ideally suited to the skills of
today's learners. This edition clearly introduces critical concepts using features
that connect real problems and examples with the fundamentals of engineering
mechanics. Readers learn how to effectively analyze problems before substituting
numbers into formulas -- a skill that will benefit them tremendously as they
encounter real problems that do not always fit into standard formulas. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Measurement of Police Integrity 2000
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2002
Relevance Lost H. Thomas Johnson 1987 Traces the history of the role of management
accounting in business and argues that present management accounting systems have
become obsolescent.
Hospitality Industry Managerial Accounting (AHLEI) Raymond S. Schmidgall
2013-08-26 This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound
book. Hospitality management students and professionals responsible for accounting
functions at their property, or who aspire to a career in hospitality accounting,
will benefit from this textbook. This textbook includes everything readers will
need to gain a clear understanding of managerial accounting in a hospitality
setting. Chapters reflect new tax laws and the impact of the Sarbanes-Oxley Act,
as well as the results of new survey research on updated practices in capital
budgeting and leasing. Readers will learn to make effective choices based on the
numbers that affect daily operations, develop on-target budgets and control cash
flow, reach profit goals with the help of financial reports and other tools, and
apply the latest uniform systems of accounts for hotels and restaurants.
Framework for Marketing Management Kotler 2007-09 "Using the most current
concepts, up-to-date data, and a wide range of examples, this authoritative text
illustrates how excellent management strategies lead to unsurpassed marketing
success."--Page 4 of cover.
Managerial Accounting: The Cornerstone of Business Decision-Making Maryanne M.
Mowen 2016-12-05 MANAGERIAL ACCOUNTING, 7E shows readers how managerial accounting
plays an essential role in helping today’s managers make effective business
decisions for their companies. This edition has been revised with an emphasis on
showing students “Here’s How It’s Used.” This unique learning approach along with
relevant examples encourages and enables students to develop a deeper
understanding of managerial accounting and its implications for business. Readers
learn why managerial accounting is important, what it is, where managerial
information comes from and how it is best used to make strong business decisions.
This edition even explores emerging topics of interest to today’s readers, such as
sustainability, quality cost, lean accounting, international accounting,
enterprise risk management, and forensic and fraud accounting. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
ICoRD'13 Amaresh Chakrabarti 2013-01-12 This book showcases over 100 cutting-edge
research papers from the 4th International Conference on Research into Design
(ICoRD’13) – the largest in India in this area – written by eminent researchers
from over 20 countries, on the design process, methods and tools, for supporting
global product development (GPD). The special features of the book are the variety
of insights into the GPD process, and the host of methods and tools at the cutting
edge of all major areas of design research for its support. The main benefit of
this book for researchers in engineering design and GPD are access to the latest
quality research in this area; for practitioners and educators, it is exposure to
an empirically validated suite of methods and tools that can be taught and
practiced.
Cost Management Don R. Hansen 2021-02-15 Gain an understanding of the principles
behind cost accounting and its importance in organizational decision making and
business today with the unique, reader-friendly approach in Hansen/Mowen/Heitger’s
COST MANAGEMENT, 5E. This edition addresses functional-based cost and control and,
then, activity-based cost systems - giving you the skills to navigate any cost
management system. Updates address emerging developments, including the role of
data analytics in cost management today. An entire new chapter also examines
global issues, such as virtual currency and blockchain. This edition's extensively
researched, proven approach is tailored to the way you learn. Structured examples
from familiar companies emphasize the real-world applications and relevance of
what you are learning. In addition, clear explanations review the concepts behind
each equation or topic, detailing the hows, whys and what-ifs. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Student Workbook/Study Guide for Managerial Accounting Eric Noreen 2011-02-09
International Accounting can be viewed in terms of accounting issues uniquely
confronted by companies involved in international business. It also can be viewed
more broadly as the study of how accounting is practiced in each and every country
around the world, learning about and comparing the differences in various
accounting methods.
Tech Tally National Research Council 2006-07-27 In a broad sense, technology is
any modification of the natural world made to fulfill human needs or desires.
Although people tend to focus on the most recent technological inventions,
technology includes a myriad of devices and systems that profoundly affect
everyone in modern society. Technology is pervasive; an informed citizenship needs
to know what technology is, how it works, how it is created, how it shapes our
society, and how society influences technological development. This understanding
depends in large part on an individual level of technological literacy. Tech
Tally: Approaches to Assessing Technological Literacy determines the most viable
approaches to assessing technological literacy for students, teachers, and out-ofschool adults. The book examines opportunities and obstacles to developing
scientifically valid and broadly applicable assessment instruments for
technological literacy in the three target populations. The book offers findings
and 12 related recommendations that address five critical areas: instrument
development; research on learning; computer-based assessment methods, framework
development, and public perceptions of technology. This book will be of special
interest to individuals and groups promoting technological literacy in the United
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Advances in Consumer Research Stefano Puntoni 1916-12-30 Proceedings of the 2016
Conference held in New Berlin, Germany,October 27-30, 2016
The Benefits and Costs of Group Affiliation Stijn Claessens 2002

States, education and government policy makers in federal and state agencies, as
well as the education research community.
Cornerstones of Cost Accounting Don R. Hansen 2011
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